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Safe Student Use of the Internet

Internet Safety: Information for Parents and Caregivers

In today’s ever growing technological world, new trends and programs
are developed to improve our lives. But with all these new advances,
especially during this challenging time of distant learning and students
spending more time online than ever, come new concerns. Parents and
caregivers will learn of the new technology their children are accessing,
the risks and dangers that exist, and how to establish safety rules for
their children. Topics include: today’s current apps and programs; cyber
bullying; sexting/texting; social networking positives and negatives;
online gaming; how to protect kids from becoming victims of trafficking
and exploitation: and, how families create “digital footprints.”

This program is made possible through collaboration with the
Connecticut State Department of Education, Connecticut Department
of Children and Families, Connecticut Children’s Alliance, Connecticut
Human Trafficking Response Team (HART) and Prevent Child Abuse.
Connecticut.

Presenter: Scott Driscoll, former police
officer and president of Interet Safety
Concepts LLC

Date: Monday, May 18 at 10 a.m.
Register: hitps://attendee gotowebinar,
com/register/5980354101317253646
The session will be recorded and
available for future access on the

'CSDE Professional Support Series for
Districts webpage.




